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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of The Mineral 

Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2023 8:07 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * The 2023 Spring Clearance Mineral Sale Showroom Update *

 

  

 

 

The Mineral Clearance Room is Updated! 
 

* Dozens of Additional Specimens Now Added * 

 

The Annual Springtime Mineral Clearance Sale! 

 

I have opened a new showroom entirely devoted to very fine 

mineral specimens at Half Price Discounts! There are now  

well over a hundred specimens in this showroom and more 

updates will follow in the weeks and months to come. The 

offering is wide and varied. These are showroom specimens, 
not low end starter material and the discounts don't get any 

better. Many are being offered below dealer cost and there 

is No Limit. Dealers looking for inventory are very welcome  
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as well. The Sale will continue until further notice and new 

items will be introduced to the showroom on future updates. 
 

Please Note These Special Features! 

 

1. All specimens are offered at half their original prices. 
However, if you purchase 2 specimens, you'll receive an  
additional 10% discount. Purchase 3 or more and receive 

an additional 15% discount! I'm also open to offers on larger 
orders. Please feel free to take advantage of the discounts. 

 

2. If you see a specimen or specimens on the website that  
you have an interest in that aren't included in the showroom, 
e-mail me and suggest that it be added to the mineral sale!  

 

To Browse the NEW Half Price Spring Clearance Showroom! 
 

Half Price Mineral Showroom  

  

 

If you have any questions or auction requests, please email.  

 

The Mineral Gallery and Exceptional Minerals 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

PO Box 91448 . Mobile, AL 36691 . 251-648-0541 
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